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ROBOTICS ORIENTATION AND ASSESSMENT EXAM

1 Attached is the letter of invitation from CMG Computer Skills Training Center,
Bonifacio Street , Poblacion , Sindangan, Zamboanga del Norte, for your reference.

2. This office encourages participation of interested Elementary and Secondary
Learners to the said Robotics Orientation and Assessment Exam provided the said
activity be done during Saturdays or Sundays only to ensure no disruption of classes
for the Academic School Year 2024-2025. The participation of both students and
teachers is completely voluntary. Moreover, students are required to secure parental
consent before the activity.

3. For further details, please feel free to reach out using the contact information
below:

MICHAEL B. SABELLAGA
General Manager
CMG Computer Skills Training Center
0938-673-8552/0907-959-1689

4, Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

C. TUBALLA EMD, JD, CESO v ” ;
Schools Division Superintendent
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ROY C. TUBALLA EMD, JD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division of Zamboanga Del Norte

Dear Sir Tuballa,

Greetings from CMG COMPUTER SKILLS TRAINING CENTER. We are an educational company that
offers interactive programs to schools and individuals. Our programs all focuses on Science, Technology,
Engineering and Math (STEM) concepts. These are taught through hands-on activity in an after-school set-
up. We aim to inspire children to build on their natural curiosity, boost creativity and foster social skills that
build upon each other and can be used with real-world applications.

CMG COMPUTER SKILLS TRAINING CENTER offers a dynamic learning program of computer courses
adapted to promote innovative learning. Our programs include: Microsoft Office Productivity, Web
Designing, Graphics Designing, Video Game Designing and Computer Programming Robotics.

We are hoping for a little of your time so that we can present you exactly what we are offering and
the type of classes we would like to share and the equipment we are using, as we would not only like to
offer these programs to private school children but also to the public school children in your area. We are
planning to allocate every Saturday and Sunday classes for public school children and parents at a
significantly lower cost so as to be affordable to everyone.

In line with this, we CMG COMPUTER SKILLS TRAINING CENTER (CMG-CSTC) would like to request from your

good office for permit to continue giving program orientation in ROBOTICS in all public school both
Elementary and High School including Senior High School. ’

We would be the most appreciative of a response to let us know when is most convenient for you.
Please feel free to get in touch with us at 0938-673-8552/0907-959-1689.

CMG Computer Skills Training Center



